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Maddison, Val 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Bradley, Andrew ! ....................... .C_._.o_.d__e._..A_. ...................... ] 

13 January 2009 10:01 

Stephenson, Roy; Coroners Office 

Subject: RE: Pre-lnquest Review 

Dear Mr Farthing, 

Thank you for that. I have no problem with Mr Tyrer being at the PIH for you and if he makes himself known to 
the Officer I will certainly accommodate him. 

There are no computer or phone links to the room at the Guildhall where the hearing will be on Monday and I 
am not sure would know how to do it anyway will send a report of the proceedings after Monday’s hearing 
and presume I can do so on this address. 

I have referred your request for the reports on to the police because I do not hold them as part of my Inquest 
file. 

Yours sincerely, 

Andrew Bradley 
HMC 

From: ....................................................... ~~1-~-~. ....................................................... 
Sent: 1"2-3~i~-L~g~-200~~)7.’-S7 .................................................................................... 
To: Bradley, Andrew 
C¢:(~ .........................................................................Code A 
Subject: Pre-Inquest Review 

Dear Mr Bradley, 
As you may recall, that I will be absent from the UK until immediately prior to the start of the 
inquests in March, and therefore unable t6 attend the PIR planned for 19 January. I would however 
be grateful if you would permit a friend, Mr Michael Tyrer, to attend on my behalf. Mr Tyrer is 
reasonably well acqauinted with this case, having accompanied me to the CPS for mv interview 
following the decision not to prosecute the perpetrators. 

It occurs to me whether it might be possible for me to participate in the PIR personally on 19 Jan by 
computer-link (possibly Skype) or telephone or by some other means? 

You may also recall my unanswered email of 22 Nov requesting the release of the expert medical 
reports by Dr K Mundy and Prof G Ford. I am concerned to hear whether it has been possible to 
make any progress with this, please. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

With kind regards, 
Charles Farthing 

14/01/2009 


